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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,

Welcome to the last school week for 2012. It has been a very busy year and we thank you all for your support.
Tabulam Public School has continued to provide our students with quality teaching and a wide variety of experience for our students to engage in. I would like to thank all of the teaching, non-teaching and volunteer staff of Tabulam Public School for their effort and dedication throughout 2012.

Next year we will again see a few changes. Mrs Lane will be back for 3 days a week after her maternity leave and I will be spending some time back on class due to a reduction in funding. Our Schools in Partnership Program has finished which reduces funding available to us.

The classes next year will be as follows:

Kindergarten – Mrs Bailey

Yr.1/2 – Miss Gardner/Mrs Hore      

Yr.3/4 – Mrs Wilkinson/Mrs Lane

Yr.5/6 – Mrs. Mills/Miss Bice

If you find any Library books at home could you please return them and if they are lost or damaged a replacement cost of $10 per book is payable.

School fees for 2013 are set at $40 per child. These fees help with classroom supplies and school programs.

We hope you all have a very safe and happy holiday. Students return on WEDNESDAY 30TH JANUARY and Kindergarten start school on THURSDAY 31ST JANUARY. Transition class will begin on MONDAY 4TH FEBRUARY.

Merry Christmas to all and a Happy New Year!

Lesley Mills

Principal.

	Week
	What’s Happening

	11
	Wednesday 19th December

Last day of term for Students.

	             TERM 1

2013

Week 1


	Students Yr. 1-6 return to school on Wednesday 30th Jan

Kindergarten return Thursday 31st Jan.

	Week 2


	Monday 4th Feb

Transition class starts
Tuesday 5th February.

School Swimming Carnival 


P & C News
Mathematical mix-up apologies-

The P & C actually paid $8.00 for each Christmas present, not $10.00 as stated in the newsletter. Please accept our apologies for this mistake. Thank you to all the teachers, staff and parents everyone who helped prepare  for, and who attended Christmas Tree, Carols and Dance Night. Everyone seemed to enjoy the night and the lantern parade was a very successful addition.

2013-

The next P & C meeting will be on Monday the 4t h of February. Please contact the secretary if you are unable to attend. We will also be needing helpers at the food stall fundraiser at the swimming carnival at Bonalbo Pool on Tuesday, 5th of February.

Have a happy Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.

Tabulam Primary School P & C Association.

Rewards Day Activity





CHRISTMAS TREE/DANCE








